
SEPTEMBER 2024

Cache County

C O N N E C T I O N

FROM 
YOUR

COUNTY
EXECUTIVE

One of my earliest memories about voting
was going to a polling place with my
parents. We walked down the street to a
neighbor’s house and there were polling
booths set up in the garage. There were
some sweet older ladies working at the
tables. I remember seeing flags and thinking
that it must have been an important thing
for my parents to do, especially when I
noticed other neighbors also coming to the
polling place. It was a bit of a community
gathering. Even after voting by mail began, I
still enjoyed the patriotic community
gathering of going to my neighborhood
polling place. I’m a little sad that the process
has been automated so much.  

Some 30 years later, I found myself working
as an elections official myself, responsible
for running elections for a city. It amazed
me, and it was a little overwhelming, to
learn about the volumes of laws, rules,
regulations and processes involved in
running an election. It’s a complex and
tedious process, but it is a critical part of our
representative republic. And the staff in our
clerk’s office are dedicated to carrying out
elections with excellence.  

(Continued on pg. 2)

A LOOK AT THE CACHE COUNTY
CLERK/AUDITOR’S OFFICE

The Clerk/Auditor's office plays a vital role in our community,
ensuring everything runs smoothly behind the scenes. With
its four dedicated departments—Clerk, Elections, Tax
Administration, and Finance—this office is a cornerstone of
local governance. 

Bryson Behm, Cache County Clerk/Auditor



ELECTIONS

(continued from pg. 1)

We’ve had a lot of changes in our clerk’s
office. Bryson Behm is the fourth elected
official to hold that seat in as many years.
You may have seen that, after last year’s
election, the county clerk’s office was given
suggestions for improvements from the Lt.
Governor’s office. After meeting with Bryson
and his staff, I’m confident that they have
implemented those improvements and are
ready to run a flawless election this
November. I’m thankful for the people in
our County Clerk’s office who work so hard
to run our elections in Cache County today.
Remember to vote this November. 

The Clerk’s department meticulously maintains all county
records, from minutes and ordinances to marriage and
business licenses. Their attention to detail ensures that our
community’s history and legal foundations are preserved.

CLERK’S DEPARTMENT

The Elections department is at the heart of our democratic process, and they work diligently to ensure that
every citizen has the opportunity to participate. As we approach the upcoming election, it's important to
note that ballots will be sent out the week of October 14th. This proactive approach allows voters ample
time to review their options and make informed decisions. To further enhance accessibility, the Clerk's office
has ensured that every city and town has a secure Dropbox for voters to return their ballots. This
convenient option makes it easier than ever for residents to cast their votes and helps to streamline the
voting process. 

Mark your calendars—Election Day is set for November 5th. The Elections department is committed to
making this day run smoothly, providing a fair and efficient experience for all voters. Their hard work not
only facilitates the logistics of the election but also fosters trust in the electoral process, empowering our
community to have a say in its future. Thank you to the Elections team for their unwavering dedication to
the election process.
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Cache County’s Mission is 
"To Make life better for our residents."

TAX
ADMINISTRATION

The Tax Administration
team is essential for
providing support and
relief to residents,
managing everything
from tax relief programs
to the Board of
Equalization. They work
diligently to ensure
everyone understands
their rights and
obligations. 

FINANCE
DEPARTMENT

The Finance department
plays a crucial role in
shaping our county’s future
by creating and managing
the budget. Their careful
planning helps ensure that
resources are allocated
wisely, benefiting all
residents. Together, these
departments work tirelessly
to support and enhance our
community, making the
Clerk/Auditor's office an
invaluable asset to our
county.
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http://facebook.com/cachecounty
http://instagram.com/cachecounty1857
http://twitter.com/cachecounty
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa4xvEI8bnIEz3B9zw2teaA

